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25th April 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

PTA Spring Disco 

Huge thanks to our PTA for all their hard work organising our Spring  disco!  The children are 
excited and really looking forward to it.  We will update you early next week on the final 
amount raised.  

Key Stage 2 Healthy Families course 

We have been offered a 5 week course on healthy living for Key Stage 2 families.  Places are 
allocated on a first come, first served basis.  Please email school for the attention of Mrs 
Deyes or give her a call to express your interest.   

Choir 

Our choir and Mrs Ferguson are looking forward to their next performance, which is next week 
at Shakespeare North Playhouse in Prescot. They are practicing hard and sound fabulous!  

School Nurse Drop In 

Our school nurse Angela will be available on Wednesday 21st May in school for a drop in 
session.  Parents are welcome to come and speak to her about a range of health issues 
including sleep, diet and continence.  She will be in school between 9am and 10am, so please 
do come along if there is anything you’d like advice about.   

Year 6 SATS 

Our Year 6 children have worked so hard this week on their SATS.  They have shown great 
maturity, determination and resilience and we could not be prouder of them!  Well done 
everyone, relax this weekend and get ready for your residential adventures next week!  

Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check 

Year 4 children will take their multiplication tables check the week after half term.  Please 
support the children by practicing speedy recall of the times tables with them at home over the 
break.  Please speak to Ms Hester if you would like some tips on how to best help at home 
with this.   

Year 1 Phonic Screening Check 

Year 1 children will be taking their phonic screening check the first week back after half term.  
Some of our children will bring home sounds and words to practice, as well as QR codes to 
access Read, Write Inc. videos.  Please support the children by spending some time each day 
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practicing.  Please speak to Mrs Ferguson, Miss Rossiter or Miss Taylor if you would like to 
talk through how you can help your child at home.  Staff are always happy to help. 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend, enjoy the sun!  

Kind Regards, 

SMAAA Staff 


